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Hope everyone has enjoyed watching some Olympics and cheering on our
Canadian athletes. With a record 27 medals won Canada is very proud.

MEETINGS:

NIGHTMEETING

WHEN: Wednesday August 28, 7 pm

WHERE: Salvation Army London Citadel (555 Springbank Drive – the corner of
Springbank Drive andWonderland Road)

DAYMEETING

WHEN: Thursday August 29, 10 am

WHERE: Eastern Star Temple (800 Fanshawe Park Road East, London)

We had some busy July meetings! Marianne and I would like to thank everyone’s
patience and assistance as we ran the meetings for our first time while Lynne was
away. We welcomed 4 newmembers at the night meeting and 1 newmember at the
day meeting. Thanks to Sian for showing the magic knot tutorial.

NEXT CLUBHOUSE DROP IN DAYS:

AUGUST - Thursday August 15th- 10 am to 1 pm volunteersignup.org/4EYWB

SEPTEMBER - Thursday September 12th- 1 to 4 pm volunteersignup.org/RYRM8

Please ensure to sign up via the link to show us your intention to drop in, to sign up,
just follow the instructions on the page. It only takes a few seconds to do.

If anyone has questions or difficulties with the signup sheet please contact Sian
sian.roberts154@gmail.com or at 519-204-3730.

CAT MATS FOR SALE

We had somematerial donated with a yarn donation. Our members have created some
cat-mats out of the material. Some of them have cat-nips inside. We are selling these
mats for $20 each if anyone is interested. They will be available for purchase at this
month's meeting and at the clubhouse. Please contact Marion if you would like to
purchase and are unable to do so at the meeting.

https://volunteersignup.org/4EYWB
https://volunteersignup.org/RYRM8


WESTERN FAIR

Members who have registered entries should have received an email with drop off
instructions (different area this year fromwhere we last dropped off blankets)

Drop off days are today (Monday August 12th) and tomorrow (Tuesday August 13th)

Also, if you want to ensure pictures of your entries are posted to our website either
send Fran a picture or let Fran know (either if you see her at the August meetings or
send her an email) and Fran will make sure to look for your entries when she goes to
the fair.

2ND ANNUAL FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN Keeping Our Community Warm has
continued to grow. This month’s donations totaled $300. Totalling donations thus far
to $17,708.

UPCOMING AGM (ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING) ELECTION OF THE
BOARD

Just a reminder that August is your last opportunity to volunteer for or nominate a
member for any board position. Incumbents do not need a nomination.

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact Lynne

at 519-868-0678 or lynne.hammond@sympatico.ca

mailto:lynne.hammond@sympatico.ca

